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Dr David Black 
Queen Mary’s Hospital 
Frognal Avenue 
Sidcup 
Kent 
DA 14 6LT 

27th August 2008 

Dear Dr Black 

Re: Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

Further to my telephone conversation with your secretary I can confirm that the 
provisional dates that I had listed for October and November this year have been vacated 
because nobody considers that they will be ready for a Hearing at that stage. 

The matter is now provisionally listed for 18th March 2009 for a period of six weeks and 
I would therefore hope to take your evidence on March 24th and 25th with maybe a 
provision for 26th March subject to your availability. 

Could you please check and confirm that these dates are convenient to you or let me have 
alternatives. 

Yours sincerely 

A M Bradley 
H M Assistant Deputy Coroner 
Portsmouth and South East Hampshire 


